Letter: Keep pressure on El
Dorado County

To the community,

Cannot tell you how much your article on media access means to
me and a host of other living in ED Hills, Serrano. You hit
that nail squarely on the head. There is a pending lawsuit as
of April 17, but access to us has been limited these past four
years.

I and others have been threatened on social media sites for
commenting about concerns for the HOA well before the suit.

I write this because I posted two comments regarding this and
one disappeared, not the one I deleted. I am hoping that you
will not let the “lawsuit pending” club dampen your ardor for
representing the public’s best interests.

Respectfully,

Merrilee Posner, El Dorado Hills
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